PRODUCT SAFETY
‘ SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -2- June 21, 1973

Although these results do not indicate that there is a risk
of serious injury to a shooter, it was decided nevertheless to
publish a recall notice for K21D and K22D codes of 180 gr.

SP 30~06 ammunition. A notice will be drafted and, after approval
by the Subcommittee, will be inserted in vertical trade Jjournals

to be selected by Marketing.

RECALL OF CERTAIN REMINGTON MODELS 600, 660 AND
MOHAWK 600 RIFLE AND XP-100 PISTOLS
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d:yarrant'proceeding with the mailing. The estimated cost
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g this mailing was reported at 20¢ per letter with an approxi-

:f miﬁe t&éal cost of $30,000. It was also reported that Computer
Operations would attempt to remove, to the extent possible, the
duplication between our listing of PFL license holders and the list
of dealers that we have already notified. A discussion was held
at this point cn whether or not the Atlanta phone system should be
shut down andé future calls referred directly to our Remington phone
numbers. It was decided that since we pay a nominal rate per call
for this service it would be best to leave this facility open, at

least uatil notices are sent to consumers obtained from the FFL

mailing.
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